
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref RBn/sf 

 

24 May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Reference :  Year 7 End of Year Maths Exams  week commencing 17 June 2019 

 

Year 7 will be sitting tests in Maths after half term, these dates will differ slightly to their other subjects. They 
will be assessed on all the content that has been taught throughout the course of Year 7 from September. 
This will predominantly cover their more recent work on algebra and geometry, which will continue after the 
holidays. 

Exams will be conducted in the classroom and students will be informed of specific dates by their class 
teacher, these will also be on show my homework.  These are important exams and the grades achieved will 
provide your child, their teacher and yourselves with information as to whether they are on track to achieve 
their predicted grades. 

Homework set in the first weeks back after half term will reflect areas suggested for revision. Please 
encourage your son/daughter to spend some time revising and remind them that there are Mathswatch 
videos available with every piece of homework, and for extra revision.  

We thank you very much in advance for your support in helping your son/daughter revise for their end of     
Year exams. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebecca Bain 

Second in Maths Faculty 
 
 

 

 
 


